
 

PGR Exchange Programmes within the Faculty of Humanities 

 
The Faculty of Humanities has established Postgraduate Researcher Exchange programmes with a 

small number of institutions around the world.  These exchanges offer our research students an 

excellent opportunity to develop networks, access additional research resources and experience the 

academic culture of another country.   

To support students to take part in these exchanges, the Faculty is offering financial support to 

contribute to the costs associated with taking part in these exchanges.  Successful applicants will 

receive up to £3,000 towards travel expenses, accommodation, subsistence, educational materials 

and/or other education-related costs for a maximum duration of 3 month visit. The total value of the 

award will depend on the duration and location of the exchange, and will be made at the discretion 

of the Faculty, based on a banding for the costs of overseas travel and accommodation.  

Current opportunities include: 

- Indiana University (including John Ryland’s Research Institute – Lilly Library Exchange) 

- National University of Singapore (Provisional)  

- European University Institute  

- University of Copenhagen  

 

Who can apply?  

To be eligible to apply for this fund, you must meet the following criteria: 

- Be a current registered postgraduate researcher at the Faculty of Humanities (but not be in 

your final year of study) 

- Have successfully passed your first year annual review by time the placement/ exchange/ 

visit takes place.  

- Have the full support of your supervisor 

- Be on course to complete your PhD within your original submission deadline 

 

For further information please email: 

humanities-pgr@manchester.ac.uk.  
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